3 Phonics Foeus
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Hello everyone, we hope you had a lovely half term. Thank you so much to those who joined us for the

phonics workshop at the end o the half term, we hope you Found this helpful. The notes and information
From the workshop is now on our school website for you — if you have any further questions please do
ask your class teacher and/or Miss Owens. This week we have been learning 4+ more GPCs. We have
infroduced the digraphs (two letters that make one sound) ¥, I, ss and the GPC .

We say fEFFFS

Wesay ') | |
Down the Jellyfish and a dot on ifs head. ’

Can your child read these words?



